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Atlanta Marriott Alpharetta 
 

Dressler’s Jewish  
Funeral Care 

 

Hilton Garden Inn 
 

JF&CS 

Family Oneg Program 
Friday  1:05-1:30 PM 

April 1,15 & 22 

Friday      7:30 PM 

Saturday  
 Torah Study          9:00-10:00 AM 
  Shabbat Service      10:30 AM 
     
February Birthday  
Recognition Shabbat  
Friday February 3    7:30 PM 
  
Shabbat Shirah Service 
Friday, February 10  7:30 PM 
  Tu b’Shevat Seder & Dinner 5:30 PM 
 

Shabbat Early Service 
Friday, February 17  6:30 PM 
  Followed by 7:30 PM Service 
 
 

Look on our website for the 
most current calendar updates! 

 

One of the of the most delightful Jewish holidays is Tu b’Shevat (literally the 
15

th
 day of the month of Shevat).  You may be asking – what?  Which holi-

day is that?  That’s because Tu b’Shevat, the holiday of the trees, has never 
had a primary ritual that all Jews have observed.  Chanukah has us lighting 
the candles of the menorah.  Purim has us listen to the Book of Esther. On 
Rosh Hashanah we hear the blast of the ram’s horn.  But how do we cele-
brate the New Year of the Trees?  It’s murky. 

In ancient days Jews brought grains to offer at the Temple in Jerusalem. 
Centuries later, in Ashkenazic communities it was customary to eat 15 types of fruits with 
preference given to the fruits of Israel. Then, in the 16th century, in the Sephardic community, 
under the influence of the Kabbalists of Safed, the holiday observance was given specific 
form.  Nathan of Gaza created a Tu b’Shevat seder modeled after the Passover seder.  There 
were four cups of wine and special prayers to express joy for the bounty of the earth. 

Today the Tu b’Shevat seder is celebrated by many Reform Jews.  The evening is filled 
with eating, drinking and making merry.  There is a progression of wine servings (grape juice 
for the children,) that mixes colors from the first cup to the fourth, starting with all white 
wine and ending with all red, representing the change of the seasons.  And there are bless-
ings over many types of fruits – fruits with shells (e.g. etrogs, pomegranates, oranges, grape-
fruits,) fruits with pits (e.g. dates, apricots, peaches, plums,) and entirely edible fruits (e.g. figs, 
raisins, strawberries, apples, pear and carob,) each type representing some principle in our 
mystical tradition.  The seder is short, without a long script, a mini-banquet of tastes, not a 
recitation of historical events.  For us the evening will include a great vegetarian feast that will 
delight both children and adults.   

It all happens on Friday night February 10, preceding a Musical Shabbat.  The weekly Torah 
portion that week will describe the Children of Israel crossing the Red Sea.  At our  
Tu b’Shevat seder, our own children will plant parsley seeds and take their little pots home, in 
order to watch them grow, later to be used for their own Passover seders a few months later.  
It’s going to be a delightful, fun-filled, tasty event for adults and children.  

Seating is limited, sign up today. 

 
 
L’shalom, 
 

Rabbi Katz 
 

Sign up for our Tu b’Shevat Seder and Dinner by clicking below: 
 

www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aafa92aa4f58-tubshevat 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Rabbi 

Join us for 

Shabbat Shirah -  

A Sabbath of Song 

February 10th 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aafa92aa4f58-tubshevat
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Message from the President 

I want to thank all of you who came out to our special Congregation Meeting this past Sunday.  We had 
over 125 members of our Dor Tamid Community hear about some new things, listen to the Search Com-
mittee’s presentation and recommendation and then ask some great questions, and learn about where 
we are budget-wise and what we all can and need to do to help out.   

For those of you that could not make it, here is a quick summary: 

-Religious School is selling Mishloach Manot baskets for Purim; 

-CDT is holding a “Build Your Roots” campaign selling trees to be planted around CDT; 

-Our Gala “A Night on Broadway” will be March 18
th
.  Tickets are on sale now! 

-Rabbi Search Update: 

-The Search Committee received 17 resumes and after a thorough process that began in May, unanimously 
recommended Rabbi Jordan Ottenstein to the Board of Directors, which unanimously passed on the recommen-
dation to a Congregational vote.  The result of the vote was a 98% approval to ratify the recommendation. 

-Financial Update. CDT is really good at some things, but not good at fundraising.  We all need to share in the responsi-
bility of fundraising, as our dues only cover 47% of our budgeted revenue.  We are announcing a new program, Project 
100, which will help our budget by reducing expenses and raising funds for a total of $100,000!  Look out for more infor-
mation on this soon. 

Once we have more information regarding our hopeful signing of Rabbi Ottenstein, we will send out some information to 
the community. 

Please do not forget to buy your Super Bowl squares at https://www.superbowlsquares.org/dt73xq with a login of 
dortamid and password of cdt. 

Also, buy your tickets for our 2017 Gala!!  It will be a great evening. 

Remember, CDT is our community! 

As always, let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

This is your CDT! 

B’shalom, 

Rob 
Rob Lederman 
President 

General Fund 
Danny Warren in memory of Mildred T. Warren 
Norman and Iris Wasserman 
Sam Frey 
 

Cantorial Discretionary Fund 
Sandi Kopp and Bill Berkowitz in memory of  
 Betty Berkowitz 
Ron and Bonnie Harvey in memory of Hilda Harvey 
 

Education Fund 
Ken and Karen Griffey in memory of Jacqueline Salaman 
 
Oneg Fund 
Ruthie Cohen in memory of Dr. Eddie Goldberg 
 

Social Action Fund 
Sherry and Sheldon Fages in memory of Joseph Siegel 

Donations 

Scholarship Fund 
Nancy and Stephen Mittler in memory of George Mackrin 
 

Plant Your Roots Fund 
Vicki and Ed Levine in honor of Alex’ graduation 
Lisa and Ian Oxman 
Kathleen and Rob Sable in honor of their children,  
 Jeremy and Rachel, with hope that their faith will grow 
 as this tree grows…upright and constant.   
Stacey Ricks 
Lesley Radov 
Penny and Gary Blitzer 
 

Yahrzeit Fund 
Ron and Betty Kurtz in memory of Ham Kurtz 
 
Project 100 
Vicki and Ed Levine in honor of Alex’ graduation 

https://www.superbowlsquares.org/dt73xq
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CDT presents "A Night On Broadway,"  

coming March 18th for one night only! 

Please join us for this fundraiser gala as we come together to honor our 

presidents.  The evening will include dinner, cocktails, silent auction, live 

entertainment and much more!  Sign up before February 17th to receive 

an early registration ticket price!!! 

Click below for tickets 

https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=a51ad5 

https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=a51ad5
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lradov@att.net 

mailto:lradov@att.net
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February 2017 at CDT 
Please check www.dortamid.org for the most updated calendar of activities. 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

7:30 PM 
Executive Board 

Meeting 

2 

 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

3 
 

7:30 PM  
Shabbat Service 
with recognition of  
February birthdays 

4 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bar Mitzvah Service of  

Brock Weinsier 

 
6:30 PM 

Primetimers 
Dinner & Movie 

5 6 
 

7:00 PM  
Cub Scout 
Pack 1948 

Parent 
Committee Meeting 

7 
 

6:00 PM  
B’nai Mitzvah  

Family Workshop 
 

7:30 PM  
L’lmod Tamid/ 
Adult Learning 

8 
 

11:00 AM  
Torah Study 

 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

9 

 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

10  Tu b’Shevat 
 

5:30 PM 
Tu b’Shevat  

Seder & Dinner 
 

7:30 PM  
Musical Shabbat 
Shirah Service 

11 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
B’nai Mitzvah Service of  
Bryce & Zachary Kurtz 

 
4:30 PM 

Bat Mitzvah Service of  
Charlotte Lichtenfeld 

12 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  

Grades PreK-5 
 

1:00 PM 
Sisterhood 

Wellness Luncheon 
 

5:00 PM 
Men’s Club Topgolf 

 

5:30 PM 
Religious School 

Grades 6-8 
 

Derech Tamid 
Grades 9-10 

13 

 
 

7:00 PM 
Sisterhood 

Board Meeting 

14 15 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

6:30 PM 
Education  

Committee Meeting 
 

7:30 PM 
Board Meeting 

16 

 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

17 
6:30 PM 

Shabbat Early  
Service 

 
 
 
 
 

7:30 PM  
Shabbat Service 

18 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bar Mitzvah Service of  

Zachary Starkman 
 
 

19 20 21 
 
 

7:30 PM  
Engagement  

Committee Meeting 

22 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

7:15 PM 
Ritual  

Committee Meeting 

23 

 
5:30 PM   

B’nai Mitzvah Class 
 

7:30 PM 
Membership 

Committee Meeting 

24 
 

6:30 PM 
6th Grade 

Shabbat Dinner 
 

7:30 PM  
Shabbat Service 

25 

 
9:00 AM 

Torah Study 
 

10:30 AM 
Shabbat Service 

Bar Mitzvah Service of  
Ethan Bronfman 

26 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  

Grades PreK-5 
 

9:30 AM 
Sisterhood Breakfast 

(offsite) 
 

5:30 PM 
Religious School 

Grades 6-8 
 

Derech Tamid 
Grades 9-12 

27 28     

NFTY Convention in Chicago through Feb 20 
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Our Mission: To support the synagogue through Judaism, Community Service, 

Friendship & Fundraising. 

sisterhood@dortamid.com  

We Want to Hear from YOU.... 
If you have any suggestions for activities or would like to see Sisterhood get involved in something, please  
contact me at  

 

Michele 
 

Michele Lederman 
Sisterhood President 

January was a busy month for Sisterhood! First, we had a great turnout with over 50 people attend-

ing our Mah Jong event.  Thanks to Leslie Fox and Lisa Danzig for all of your hard work. This went 

so well, that we are considering adding another event in the spring. 

 

 

 

On Friday, many of our members participated 

in our annual Sisterhood Shabbat. Thank 

you to Ruthie Cohen for putting together 

such a beautiful service that ran so smoothly, 

Marci Risner and Robyn Jacober for all your 

help, Molly Peled for your lovely D’var Torah, 

Rabbi Katz for overseeing everything, Cantor 

Mike for singing and coordinating all the mu-

sic, and to all of our Sisterhood members 

who helped make this a very special evening. 

Sunday, 2/12 1:00PM  

The Home of Dana Rothenberg 

Can’t Sleep? Join us for our Wellness Luncheon where we will have lunch and 
discuss how aging and hormones impact our sleep. 

Sunday, 2/26 9:30AM 

Flying Biscuit, Johns Creek 

Join Sisterhood for Sunday Brunch! We will be meeting at Flying Biscuit for a 
fun morning.  

RSVP for each event by emailing sisterhood@dortamid.com             

Check your email and the Sisterhood Facebook page for more details. 

mailto:sisterhood@dortamid.com
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http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aafa92aa4f58-tubshevat 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aafa92aa4f58-tubshevat


V
o

ic
e

 o
f 

th
e

 G
e

n
e

ra
ti

o
n

s
 

P
a
g
e
 8

 

Adult Education  ללמוד תמיד 
During January, Rabbi Katz kicked off our mini-series on Life after Death to a standing room crowd: 

Part 1: STORIES – Led by Rabbi Katz 
Including, but not limited to: Do Jews believe in an afterlife? What happens after you die? What is a soul? SUN-
DAY, JANUARY 22 
  

Part 2: CUSTOMS AND RITUALS – Led by Rabbi Katz 
Including, but not limited to: Why do we put pebbles on a tombstone? What about cremation? What do you say 
to mourners? TUESDAY, JANUARY 31 7:30 PM at CDT 
  

Part 3: HOW TO ARRANGE A FUNERAL – Led by Eddie Dressler, Dressler’s Jewish Funeral Care 
Eddie Dressler talks about how to plan a funeral, the questions you’ll be asked, and what you can do in advance. 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7 7:30 PM at CDT 
 

 

Please join us for remaining session—you won’t be lost if you missed an earlier session. 

Our next event will be a Pot Luck Dinner and a Movie on Saturday, 
February 4

th
 at 6:30 held at CDT.  This event is being chaired by Ron 

and Bonnie Harvey.  Please bring a dish to share.  If your last name 
begins with A-H, please bring a dessert, I-Q, please bring a side 
dish, and R-Z, please bring a main dish. We will also have a 50/50 
raffle. After dinner, we will be watching the movie Remember star-
ring Christopher Plummer and Martin Landau.  This movie is about 
two friends who make a pact to hunt down and take revenge on a 

Nazi commander who was responsible for slaughtering their families during World War II.  Please 
RSVP to the Harveys at bonnieharvey1@yahoo.com . 
   
All Primetimer events are opened to any CDT member 55 years old or older.  Please join us. 
   
Mark your calendar for our next event which is a trip to Gibbs Gardens in Ball Ground, Georgia on 
Sunday, April 2

nd
.  We will be meeting there at 11:00 am and have lunch at a nearby Italian Restau-

rant around 1:15pm.   If we have at least 10 people, admission will be $16.96 per person and if any-
one needs the tram it's $5.30. This event is chaired by Ellen Salowitz and Linda Mallin.  If you have 

any questions please email Ellen at ersalo@aol.com or call her at 770-781-1138.  
 
Carol Kovar 

mailto:bonnieharvey1@yahoo.com
mailto:ersalo@aol.com
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Our Homes Against Hunger project launched in May, 
2016 with 70 families making a commitment to simply fill 
up a Teal Homes Against Hunger bag, and have our 
volunteers pick up the bag at their doorstep or deliver it 
to CDT.  Since then, we’ve gained more participants 
and we are approaching 100 families!  During our  
November and January food drives alone, approximate-
ly 3500 lbs. of food was collected.  
 

For those of you who haven’t signed up yet, the program is simple: 
You email HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com and let us know you want to sign up. 
We give you a Teal bag. 
You fill it up with non-breakable, non-perishable food. 
We tell you when we are picking it up. 
You put it on your doorstep and we exchange a full bag for a new bag. 

 
Our next scheduled pick up is SUNDAY, MARCH 26

th
!  During this next drive, which is Pre-

Passover, we will be collecting food for both the Atlanta Community Food Bank and the Jewish 
Family and Career Services Kosher Food Pantry.  So, if you are so inclined to do a bit of Spring/
Passover pantry cleaning, consider donating a little extra to feed the hungry! 
 
Thanks to all those participating!  If you have any questions, please email  
HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com .   
 
Thank you. 
 
Jackie Berger 
Acting Social Action Chair 

Join C
DT for 

mailto:HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com
mailto:HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com
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B’nai Mitzvah 

Gianna de Graaff 
January 7, 2017 

 

Gianna is a 7th grade 
student at North Gwinnett 
Middle School. When she 
is not in school, she enjoys 
dancing, music, art and 
hanging out with her 
friends. She is most hap-
py spending time at her 
summer place, Camp 
Barney. In her free time, 
Gianna volunteers at the 
North Georgia Humane 

Society. For Gianna's Tikkun Olam/Social Action Pro-
ject, she collected toys and raised funds to help out 
at Amy's Holiday Party. Since 1995, Amy's Holiday 
Party has provided thousands of homeless children 
and families with a chance to celebrate and be cele-
brated during the holiday season. This past Decem-
ber, Gianna was one of approximately 300 teen 
volunteers who helped over 800 underserved chil-
dren attend a carnival, make crafts, take pictures 
with Santa, eat lunch, dance, and choose brand new 
gifts for the holiday.  

 
Sloane Borsuk 

January 7, 2017 
 

Sloane is a 7th Grade 
Honor Student at Autrey 
Mill Middle School and a 
member of the Jr. Beta 
Club. Sloane’s academic 
achievements are round-
ed out by her passions 
for animals, music, art 
and sports of all kinds. 
Sloane loves playing the 
guitar and spends count-
less hours playing and 
practicing.   
 

When she is not at school or playing the guitar, you 
can find Sloane on a field or on a court. She plays 
softball year round for the Alpharetta Fire 04 travel 
team and is also a player for the Johns Creek Jr. 
Gladiators softball team. This year she decided to 
play basketball and is proudly a member of the Jr. 
Gladiators basketball team. Sloane is equally pas-
sionate about spending her summers at Camp Blue 
Star, which she happily considers her home away 

from home. 
 
For her Tikkum Olam/Social Action project, Sloane 
raised  money for the Georgia Poodle Rescue (GPR). 
She has been fortunate to have had two poodles, Mol-
ly and Madison, and currently has a Goldendoodle, 
Wilson. They all have   been integral members of her 
family. Her compassion for all animals, especially Wil-
son    and her guinea pig, Murphy, is unmatched, and 
she wanted to give to an underserved animal rescue. 

 
 

Samantha Lederman 
January 14, 2017 

 

Samantha is a 7th grader 
at Taylor Road Middle 
School. She loves  playing 
soccer and has done so 
since she was 4 years old. 
Besides scoring goals, 
Sam’s favorite part of the 
game is playing with her 
Ambush teammates. She is 
a camper at heart and 
loves Camp Barney and 
her wonderful camp 
friends. When she’s not 

playing soccer, you can find her hanging out with her 
friends, baking sugar cookies, or flipping on the tram-
poline. 
 
Samantha volunteered at TOPSoccer for her Tikkun 
Olam/Social Action project. TOPSoccer is a  community 
based training and team placement program for 
young athletes with special needs. Sam enjoyed shar-
ing her love of soccer with the children and is looking 
forward to  continuing to volunteer with this program. 
 

 

B’nai Mitzvah continued next page 

The best way  

to predict  the future   

is to invent it. 
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B’nai Mitzvah, continued 
 

Kolin Brandeis 
January 21, 2017 

 

Kolin is a 7th grader at 
Autrey Mill Middle 
School where he excels in    
academics and sports. He 
plays basketball and 
lacrosse for the Johns 
Creek Gladiators feeder 
programs and is an avid 
NY Giants fan. In addi-
tion to sports, he enjoys 
hanging out with his 
friends and family and 
listening to music. Kolin 

looks forward to summer camp all year long. He 
loves spending July at Camp Barney with all the 
great friends he has made there.   
 
For Kolin’s Tikkun Olam/Social Action project, he par-
ticipated in the SOAR basketball program at the 
Marcus Jewish Community Center. The SOAR pro-
gram is an inclusion program for teens and young 
adults with special needs. Kolin enjoyed his time help-
ing out with basketball practices and meeting all the 
participants.   

 

Sarah Hunter 
January 28, 2017 

 

Sarah is a 7th grader 
at Richards  Middle 
school in Lawrenceville. 
She is involved in the 
step team dance 
squad at her school. 
She is an honor roll 
student and loves mu-
sic, photography, ani-
mals and her family. 
She enjoys sleepovers 
with friends and going 
to the beach. 

 
For Sarah's Tikkun Olam/Social Action project, she is 
involved in a series of bake sales to raise money for 
the Atlanta Humane Society. The funds raised will go 
toward food and supplies as well as  the spay and 
neuter program. 

February 10th 

7:30 PM 



See next page for order form 
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Zelda Benator, beloved Mother of Larry Benator 

Olive Thornton, beloved mother of Ken Thornton 
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Register your Kroger Plus card at 

krogercommunityrewards.com under  

Congregation Dor Tamid 68907 

Our associate partner will  
donate a % of your order. See 
weekly email for link. 

11165 Parsons Road 
Johns Creek, GA 30097 
(770) 623-8860 
www.dortamid.org 
 
 

2016-17 Board & Staff 
 
Rabbi         David Katz 
Cantorial Soloist       Mike Zuspan 
Education Director          Molly Peled 
Temple Administrator      Kerry Sbat 
Executive Assistant      Fran Simon 
Education Coordinator      Ginger Battani 
B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator     Ruthanne Warnick 
 
 
Executive Board 
 
President  Rob Lederman 
COO   Penny Blitzer 
Finance VP  Lynda Galler 
Operations VP Dan Rosen 
Education VP  Angela Zubar 
Marketing VP  Karl Friedman 
Secretary  Nancy Mittler 
Past President Ellen Mayo 
  
Trustees 
 
Art Criden 
Drew Fonoroff 
Jodi Rosa    
Carol Kovar   
Jason Kurtz 
Rachel Allen 
Michelle Lederman - Sisterhood 
 


